
 

Dear Members of the Assembly, 

 

Due to new information discovered regarding the MSU Policy Paper cycle, I have 

altered the papers that will be updated in the Winter term. I have chosen the papers 

that are the most out of date (last revised in 2016-2017) and up next to be 

reviewed. Since we do not have capacity to revise all of the papers that are out of 

date, I have decided to choose papers to be revised based on the year that the 

papers were last reviewed. Below are the four policy papers that will be updated 

in the Winter term: 

 

1. First Year Transition 

2. Food Security 

3. Health and Wellness 

4. Student Employment and Experiential Education 

 

Best, 

 

Maya Hobbs (she/her) 

Vice-President (Education) 

McMaster Students Union 

vped@msu.mcmaster.ca  

. 

Memo 
From the office of the… 

Vice-President (Education) 

TO: Members of the Student Representative Assembly 

FROM: Maya Hobbs, Vice-President (Education) 

SUBJECT: MSU Policy Papers (Winter Term) 

DATE: November 3rd, 2024 
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